
 

430 3rd ST  P.O. Box 52  Murray, IA 50174-0052 

www.murraychurchofchrist.org 
 

CHURCH OFFICE 
Phone:  641-447-2569 E-mail: office@murraychurchofchrist.org 

 
PASTOR BRIAN MCCRACKEN 

Cell phone:  641-340-0474 Home: 641-447-2117 
Email: brian@murraychurchofchrist.org 

 
YOUTH PASTOR EDDIE OTTO 

Cell phone: 641-414-9302  Email: eddie@murraychurchofchrist.org 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

VBS REGISTRATION 2025 is OPEN NOW! – VBS 2025 will be July 21st - 25th  

6:00 – 8:45 PM Mark it on your calendars!  Register online at 

www.murraychurchofchrist.org.  Early registrations help make planning easier! 
 

CENTRAL IA BIBLE CAMP NIGHT –  Weds. evening April 30th  6:30 PM – Please 

bring a side dish or a dessert to share and come listen to Mike Murphy share 

about making mountain top experiences for kids this summer at CIBC.   

LADIES SPRING FLING –  Saturday May 3rd 10 AM – Noon.  The Ladies will be 

getting together for fellowship and encouragement in the Life Center.   Please 

sign up in the Overflow Room so that the Ladies can get a general head count 

for food and activities.   

SENIOR RECOGNITION SUNDAY –  We will be recognizing our Seniors on next 

Sunday, May 4th .  Please be praying for each of them as they enter this next 

chapter in life!  
FOOD PANTRY MINISTRY –  Our toiletries cabinet is rather empty.  Donations of 

all kinds of toiletries and toilet paper would be so much appreciated.   
 

JUST FOR FUN  - A new pastor was visiting the homes of his parishioners 
At one house it seemed obvious that someone was home, but no answer came 
to his repeated knocks at the door. Therefore, he took at a card and wrote 
“Revelations 3:20” on the back of it and stuck it to the door.  When the offering 
was taken the following Sunday, the pastor found his card had been returned. 
Along with the verse he had written, he found another cryptic message: 
“Genesis 3:10”.  When he checked his Bible to discover what this could mean, 
the pastor began to chuckle. 
Revelations 3:20 reads “behold, I stand at the door and knock”. Genesis 3:10 
says, “I heard your voice in the garden, and I was afraid, for I was naked.” 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WORSHIPING THROUGH SERVICE 
 

NURSERY THIS WEEK:  Megan Otto and Mindy Oswald 
 NEXT WEEK: Michelle Gantz and Sierra Cleghorn 
COMMUNION MEDITATON THIS WEEK: Randy Dunbar 
 NEXT WEEK: Dale Escher 
COMMUNION PREPARATION THIS WEEK: Mindy Oswald 

NEXT WEEK: Janet Robins 
GREETERS THIS WEEK: Robert Hughes and Rikki Barsetti 
 NEXT WEEK: Joe and Susannah Miller 
USHERS THIS WEEK: Trevor Robins  
 NEXT WEEK:  
COUNTING TEAM THIS WEEK: Ami Heckman and Kyle Hintz 

NEXT WEEK:  
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_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

THIS WEEK AT MURRAY CHURCH OF CHRIST 
SUNDAY 9:30 AM  Worship Service  
  10:45 AM   Sunday School for all ages 
  7:00 PM  High School IGNITE Youth  
 

TUESDAY  9 AM – 12 PM       Food Pantry Open 
    

 

WEDNESDAY  10:30 AM               Mt. Toppers Bible Study 
  3:45 – 4:45 PM  J.A.M. 

6:30 PM   CIBC Night  
 
 

THURSDAY 9 AM – 12 PM       Food Pantry  Open 
 

 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for joining us today.  You are welcome here. 
Are you visiting our church today? Or do you have a prayer request ? 
We would love to get to know you and/or pray with you! Please fill out the information 
below, tear it off, and place it in the offering plate or give it to Pastor Brian. 
Name:_________________________________ Phone# ________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

Can we pray with you in some way? 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

PRAYER REQUESTS THIS WEEK 

Ruth Newell – recovering from shoulder replacement surgery 
Dorothy Burgus – transitioning to assisted living care. 
Kieth Blunt – Chronic Abib 
Glenda McNeal 
Sharon Paschke 
 
 
 

 
We are so pleased to Congratulate 

Kyle and Jenna Hintz 
on  the arrival of their new baby boy 

Lewis Peter Hintz 
Born April 16, 2025 

Weighing 7 lbs. 7 oz and 20 inches long 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

SERMON NOTES 

Doors- Come In!!! 

Revelation 3:19-20 

 

Life Isn’t easy 

 

Choose Life with Jesus 

 

April 27, 2025 


